
Portsmouth 
Traffic & Safety Committee 

_______________________________________________ 
Traffic & Safety Committee Meeting 

8:00 AM – January 17, 2002 
City Hall/Council Chambers 

 
ON SITE COMMITTEE: Please meet on Tuesday, January 15, 2002 at 8:00 A.M. in the 
parking lot at Sise Financial Services, Eldridge Park on Cate Street, to view the following 
locations. 
 
?? BJ’s Wholesale Club -1800 Woodbury Avenue – Proposed Driveway Widening 
?? Foster’s/Athenaeum - Parking Issues – Ladd Street 
?? Portsmouth High School – Proposed Expansion – Alumni Drive 
?? Peverly Hill Road - Residential Subdivision 
_______________________________________________________________ 

 
AGENDA: 

 
I. CALL TO ORDER 
 
II. ROLL CALL 
 
III. ACCEPTANCE OF THE MINUTES: November 15, 2001 (attached) 
 
IV. CORRESPONDENCE: 
 

(A) Islington/Bartlett Streets  – Violations of the Pedestrian Walk Cycle (see 1l/16/01 
correspondence) 

 
V. NEW BUSINESS: 

 
(A)  BJ’s Wholesale Club – Proposed Driveway Widening – 1801 Woodbury 

Avenue – (see 12/l0/01 TAC referral) 
 
(B) Foster’s/Athenaeum - Parking Issues – Ladd Street – (see 12/3/01 Police 

Department memo)  
 

(C) Portsmouth High School – Proposed Expansion – Alumni Drive – (Existing 
Conditions Plan and Proposed Expansion Plan attached) 

 
(D) Peverly Hill Road –Residential Subdivision – (see 12/10/01 TAC referral and 

plans) 
 

(E) Kearsarge Way/Market Street Extension – Proposed 100-room Hotel (see 
12/10/01 TAC referral, traffic studies and plans) 

 
(F) Portsmouth Boulevard and Osprey Drive – Proposed Speed Limits 
 

VI. OLD BUSINESS:  
 
(A) Winchester St. – Stealth Speed Survey 
 

VII. INFORMATIONAL ITEMS:NONE 
 
VIII. ADJOURNMENT: 
 

The complete packet is on file at the Public Works Department 


